
The OHRC’s Christmas Present – A New
Statement On Sexual Harassment In The
Workplace

Ontario’s Human Rights Commission issued a statement on November 25, 2014 in
relation to sexual harassment and the Ontario Human Rights Code. The statement
reminds employers as to what constitutes sexual harassment as well as how to
prevent it or deal with it in the workplace. The statement also links the
Commission’s Policy on Preventing Sexual and Gender-Based Harassment.

The primary recommendations of the Commission are as follows: (i) employers
should have a clear and comprehensive policy in place; (ii) employers should
ensure that all employees have access to the policy and are aware of their
rights and responsibilities; and (iii) employers should ensure that all
employees in positions of responsibility have been trained in relation to the
policy.

While the statements and policies of the Commission do not have the force of law
and instead simply set out the Commission’s interpretation of the law as of the
date of posting, they are a good reminder of what the Ontario Human Rights
Tribunal looks to when determining a sexual harassment complaint.

For more information, the Commission’s recent statement can be reviewed at the
following
link:http://www.ohrc.on.ca/en/news_centre/sexual-harassment-and-ontario-human-ri
ghts-code.

For more information, visit our Employment and Labour blog at
www.employmentandlabour.com

Now clients benefit from more than 2,500 lawyers and professionals in 79
locations in 52 countries across Africa, Asia Pacific, Canada, Central Asia,
Europe, the Middle East, Russia and the CIS, the UK and the US who are committed
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to challenging the status quo to offer creative, actionable business and legal
solutions.

The content of this article is intended to provide a general guide to the
subject matter. Specialist advice should be sought about your specific
circumstances. Specific Questions relating to this article should be addressed
directly to the author.

Last Updated: November 28 2014

Article by Catherine Coulter


